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Sat, May 06
1:30 pm

Derby Cocktail Party
Hosted by Ferne

Thrs, May 11
9:30am




RMRSC Speaker Meeting
Red Mtn Ranch Country Club -
Overlook Room

Fri, May 12
2:00 pm

Mexican Cooking Class

Fri, May 16
Noon

Ladies Luncheon

Thrs, May 25
6:00 pm

Persian Cocktail Party

Wed, May 31
9:00am

Men's Breakfast
Denny's

Chelsea Anderson received a Top 40 under 40   award,
from the West & Southeast Realtors of the Valley for

the 2nd year in a row based on community outreach &
personal sales production for 2022.

She also received the WI4C2TES award from Keller
Williams Realty East Valley which is the community
culture award for living the company culture - win-
win or no deal, integrity always, customers come
first, communication, creativity and commitment
in all things, teamwork, trust, equity and success,

and bringing winning solutions to our office, agent
community and the community involvement

outside of the real estate industry.

Sakti Mahanty has joined the RMRSC
Board to fill the open Director position. 

 Sakti and Julie (spouse) moved from
California to Las Sendas in 2019 after
leaving the healthcare industry.  Sakti

spent more than 15 years in healthcare
industries in Strategic and Business

Planning and Client Relations.  Sakti also
worked for 3M company, in MN for 18

years in Finance and Business
Management.  



Welcome to the RMRSC Board Sakti.



Tue, June 20
Noon

Ladies Luncheon

Fri, June 23
6:00 pm

Dinner Out
Shaanxi Chinese Restaurant

Wed, June 28
9:00 am

Men's Breakfast
Denny's

Thrs, July 13
6:00 pm

Dinner Out
TBD

Tue, July 18
Noon

Ladies Luncheon

Wed, July 26
9:00am

Men's Breakfast
Denny's

Tue, Aug 22
5:00pm

D'Vine Wine Tasting

Wed, Aug 30
9:00am

Men's Breakfast
Denny's

Members enjoyed a tour of Schnepf Farms in Queen Creek. 

Over Forty people participated in the Derby Party celebrating with

mint juleps, food and of course a little gambling.  Once again Ferne

was a great hostess.

.

The Ladies Lunch continues to be a big hit as they search for new

and exciting places to meet for their culinary adventures.

The new member Welcome Tea hosted six new members in the

month of May. 

Katrina will be hosting the last gathering of May at her Persian

inspired event.


